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Statement on Governor Evers’ Budget by Steve Breitlow,  

Business Manager, Plumbers Local 75 
 
Plumbers Local Union 75 applauds Governor Tony Evers for introducing a budget that embraces 
hard work and stands up for Wisconsin’s history as a state that respects its workers, values skills 
and training, and delivers results for taxpayers.  
 
Over the last few years, policy changes that undermine worker training, workplace safety, hard 
earned family supporting wages, and a strong stable construction industry have plagued our state.   
The solutions put forward by Governor Evers protects Wisconsin jobs and will reestablish 
Wisconsin as a leader in worker training, worker efficiency, and once again ensure that taxpayer 
funded projects are delivered on time and on budget by highly qualified Wisconsin workers.    
 
We thank Governor Evers for his willingness to make the tough choices to move Wisconsin 
forward on infrastructure funding, restoring local control, and prioritizing Wisconsin’s workers 
and families.     
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